
From: Martin Warren [mailto:wrrmartin@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 22, 2017 10:54 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No to Nothern Pass 
 
Martin Warren 
244 Methodist Hill Rd 
Plainfield, NH 03781 
 
December 22, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I don't want the beauty and environment of our state compromised by this project.  It is mostly 
benefitting out of state consumers, rather than nh residents.   I can't see how this could be a good thing 
for NH AND strongly oppose it! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Martin Warren 
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